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Message from

Editor in Chief of

Thai Journal of Gastroenterology 2007-2008

Editorial
Greeting

Dear Members

Thai Journal of Gastroenterology (TJG) was produced regularly for 3 volumes a year.  Last year,

the editor and the editorial board had a real hard work to push TJG online.  Now we can access and

download the content of this journal via www.thaigastro.com. We have a welcome positive feedback

from our visitors.  We still need the support from members of the TJG and GI fellows by submitting

original research papers. We have to say many thanks to our sponsors who support and make this journal

possible.

Finally, we would like to say congratulation to our recent senator, Prof. Dr. Pinit Kullavanijaya,

visit his article inside this issue.

Duangporn  Thong-Ngam, M.D.

The Editor in Chief


